GENERAL MOTORS CORPORATION

BROABWAY AT D7T"M S3TREET
NEW TYOURK N. Y.

February 19
1940

Mr, Forrest C, Allen, ,
Director of Physical Education and Recreation,

Varsity Basketball Coach,
University of Kansas,
Lawrence, Kansas,

Dear Mr, Allen!

- Thank you for your letter of February
13thy I am happy to learn that your problem is now
in hand and 1 feel confident that the Lawrence
Buick Company and the Zone Office at Kansas City
will cooperate with you on any problem which you
may experience in the future,

Very truly yours,
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Adam K, Stricker, Jr,
GENERAL MOTORS CORPORATION




